
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CONTACT: Jim Reardon 
845-876-7015 
 
The Village of Rhinebeck will be resurfacing South Parsonage Street from East 
Market St (Rt. 308) south to Mill Street beginning Monday August 12, 2013. The 
project should be completed within two weeks. We are asking residents in this 
area for their cooperation. Please do not place any brush, garden debris etc. on 
the street during this time frame and please do not leave vehicles parked on the 
street. Your cooperation is necessary to speed this project along and allow it to 
be completed as quickly as possible. Brush pickup service will resume once the 
project is completed. We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 


